
 

 

When:  Wednesday, October 4th 7:30AM 

What:  Ten Sleep's Walk to School Day Celebration 

Who/How:   Students and staff who live close enough to 
walk or bike to school are encouraged to join us on October 4th in 
our walk to school day event.  On your way to school, stop by the 
Ten Sleep Library Parking Lot to add your name to our “Walk to 
School day” poster.  Parents are invited and encouraged to 
walk/bike with their child.  Hope to see you there! 

Why:  October 4th is the International Walk to School Day.  We 
will be joining thousands across the globe in our walk to school.  
Walking promotes good health and, it's fun! 

Questions??  Contact the front office.   
"International Walk to School Day is a global event that involves 
communities from more than 40 countries walking and biking to school on 
the same day. It began in 1997 as a one-day event. Over time, this event 
has become part of a movement for year-round safe routes to school and a 
celebration – with record breaking participation – each October. " (history of 
International Walk to School Day; walkbiketoschool.org) 

 


